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A Detroit Renewable Energy LLC Company 

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL 

June 8, 2018 

Mr. Todd Zynda, Environmental Engineer 
Michigan Department of Environmental Quality 
Air Quality Division 
3058 W. Grand Boulevard 
Suite 2300 
Detroit, MI 48202 

RE: Detroit Thermal - Violation Notice Response 

Dear Mr. Zynda: 

RECEIVED 

JUN 13 2018 

Air Quality Division 
Detroit Office 

SRN: B2814, Wayne County 

This correspondence is Detroit Thermal's (DT) response to the Violation Notice (VN) dated May 
18, 2018 for an alleged violation of ACO AQD-No. 24-2016, paragraph 9.B.l. 

The Q 1 Excess emissions report is attached. 

I trust that this letter is a satisfactory response to the May 18, 2018 VN. If you have questions 
concerning the information discussed above, please feel free to contact Damian Doerfer at 313-963-
3394. 

Sincerely, 

Detroit Renewable Power 

Ya-· C,.V~ 
Damian Doerfer, Director EHS 
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